
Area Appeal - 2024 - Q4  December 15, 2024 

 NORTH CAROLINA / BERMUDA AFG, INC. 
 

Charlie Iachetta 

Area Treasurer, Mebane, NC 

   Email: treasurer@ncbermudaafg.org 

Dececember 15, 2024   
Re: Q4 Appeal Letter  
 

Dear North Carolina / Bermuda Al-Anon Family Groups and Alateen Groups, 

 

Our fourth quarter is coming to a close and so is my service as your Area Treasurer on Panel 62. It’s been a privilege to 

serve you. In addition to a thank you and requesting your group’s financial support for Q4, I’d like to introduce you to our 

new Area Treasurer, Bill Coxe. Thank you for your service, Bill.  

 

Please send all future contributions to: Area 42 Treasurer, ATT: Bill Coxe, 908 Pelican Drive, New Bern, NC 28560 

 

I am working with Bill right now to ensure a smooth transition into his new role, and I will continue to work with Bill 

throughout his tenure for as long as he likes. He takes office officially, January 1, 2024.  Thanks to all who contribute. To 

further simplify the contribution process, we continue to pilot a program to allow contributions to be handled electronically 

through our Area Website at ncbermudaafg.org through PayPal. Give it a try if that’s your thing.  

 

Please remember to ask your group treasurers to note your group’s name, group number and district number on all 

contributions. Helps with accounting.  Fill in & include the form below for simplicity. Please make checks payable to: NC 

Bermuda AFG Inc.  

 

Thank you for all you do to carry the message of help and hope to the families and friends of alcoholics. This will be my 

final request for contribution. 

 

Yours in service with love, 

 

Charles J. Iachetta   
Area Treasurer 

 
Cut here 

 
NC / Bermuda Area Appeal, Fourth Quarter 2024 

 
Group Name_______________________________________   Group Number _______________ 
 
District Number __________     Amount of Contribution _____________________ 
 
Please make checks payable to NC / Bermuda AFG, INC. 
 
Mail to:  Area Treasurer 
 ATTN: Bill Coxe 
 908 Pelican Drive  
 New Bern, NC  28560 

mailto:treasurer@ncbermudaafg.org
https://www.ncbermudaafg.org/

